Paula Butterfield 816 Kanawha Blvd., LLC 215 35<sup>th</sup> Street Charleston, WV 25304

June 2, 2004

John Jarrett
President
Jarrett Construction Services Inc.
P.O. Box 7575
Charleston, WV 25356

## Dear John:

I am very pleased take this opportunity to thank you for your firm's outstanding efforts at 816 Kanawha Blvd. It has been a great pleasure to work with the Jarrett Construction team. I just love what we have done with the building!

You and your crew kept me continuously informed of what was going to happen and when so that there were no surprises. The bi-weekly meetings we had to review the schedule and budget were invaluable and helped to keep me on track for the multitude of decisions that were necessary. It became clear to me very early on that you conduct your business with the highest degree of integrity and honesty.

I would without hesitation, be certainly glad to recommend your firm to others who are undertaking a construction project. Please feel free to use me as a reference for your future work.

Sincerely,

Paula Butterfield